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CSE: New RSS service 

The Cyprus Stock Exchange (CSE) informs investors and market players,
that under its constant effort 
to upgrade the offered services using advanced technology, it offers the
RSS service of the CSE, which enables stakeholders to be informed
automatically about the announcements and news of the CSE, as published
on the QAM system website of the CSE (http: // oam.cse.com.cy). This
service is provided to interested users under the condition that they
have been subscribed to the appropriate service. The RSS flows contain
all published announcements of the listed companies in the CSE, the SEC,
the CSE Members, the listing advisors of the Emerging Companies Market,
etc. and are sent automatically to the subscriber via the Internet.
The use of this service requires the use of special software (e.g.
Google Reader), which is incorporated in the Internet Explorer, Firefox,
Outlook, Smartphones, etc. 
 
To register in this service, type the email of the RSS update service
(http://oam.cse.com.cy/RSS/Announcements) and depending on the “Reader”
application used by your PC or mobile, it is registered into this as a
subscriber. The ‘Reader' application checks regularly for RSS updates
feed and transfers them to the computer / smartphone of the user. 
 
The RSS flows are supported by a variety of applications for computers
and Smarphones (iPhone, Android phones). Some of these, among others,
are the web browsers Internet Explorer, Firefox, Safari, Outlook and
Google Reader.
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